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July 24, 1980

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

References (a): License No. DPR-36 (Docket 50-309)
(b): Letter Maine Yankee to USNRC dated
March 7, 1980 (WMY 80-42)

Gentlemen:

Attached is the discharge monitoring report for the month of June, 1980,
submitted by Maire Yankee Atomic Fower Company to the State of Maine,
Department of Environmental Protection. This report is provided ror
your information in accordance with our commitment set forth in Ref (b).

It there are any questions, please do not hesitate to call.
Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY

A, 6W
John H. Garrity, Director
Nuclear Engineering and Licensing
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Attachment: Letter, Maine Yankee to State of Maine,
Department of Environmental Protection dated
July 18, 1980;
Subject: Central Maine Power Company
Maine Yankee - License No. 746
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July 18,

State of Maine

Department of Environmental Protection
Division. of Operation and Maintenance
State House Station 17

Augusta, Maine 04333

Actention: Richard Swasev

Subject: Central Maine Power

Maine Yankee - Li

Company
cense No. 746
Centlemen:

Attached is the disch a*go monitori

of the subject station for the month o

Comments cn
are noted on th

the various
resvective

individual
forms.

Very truly yours,
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EDISON DRIVE
AUGUSTA, MAINE 04336
(207) 623-3521
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